
                                                        Cyngor Tref Castellnewydd Emlyn

     
 

Newcastle Emlyn Town Council

 

 MINUTES
Minutes of the monthly meeting of Newcastle Emlyn Town Council held on Thursday 18th July 2013 at 7:30pm in the Teifi 
Valley Day Centre, Newcastle Emlyn, The Mayor Cllr Kelvin Baker, presided. Present:- Councillors:- Allan Davies, Cefin 
Evans, Hazel Evans, Alan Jones, Peter Lewis,  Maureen Webley, Gareth Williams. Clerk: Stella Jones. 
 
1. 07/13 Ymddiheiriadau am Absenoldeb / Apologies for Absence – Cllrs. Pauline Evans, Odette Little, Police. 
 
2. 07/13 Datgelu Diddordeb Personol ac Ariannol dan Eitemau Busnes sydd wedi eu Rhestru Isod / To 
    Disclose Personal & Pecuniary Interests in Items of Business listed below
   FINANCE - Cllr. G Williams, Cllr P Lewis
 
3. 07/13 Heddlu / Police – a written report was received from PC I Ayers stating that Section 59 had been given out to a 
motorcyclist and a Section 59 warning to a motorist for anti social use as well as this warnings have been given to youths 
in the car parks for anti social use of cars. Police have also been patrolling the castle and have spoken to youths there. 
Car owners parking on the pavement in Ebenezer Street & High Street have also been spoken to regarding parking 
obstruction. 
   
4. 07/13   I Gymeradwyo Cofnodion Cyfarfod 20.06.13 / To approve the Minutes of the Meeting on 20.06.13 

                These were accepted as a true and correct record.
                                 Proposed by Cllr. Gareth Williams                    Seconded by Cllr. Maureen Webley
 
5.  07/13 Materion yn codi / Matters arising  
   Ref:5.ii 06/11 Lloyds TSB – Update – nothing further to report
 
   Ref: 10.c).10/11 Castle Spotlights –  It was agreed that the new lights were suitable and for the remaining two to
   be fitted.
 
   Ref: 6.v.06/13 Mart Public Conveniences –  The Mayor had spoken to Mr Dai Lewis, who was unaware of the
   closure, is to arrange a meeting with CCC and will get back to the council. CC H Evans asked the Mayor to
   ensure that the Council was kept in the loop.
 
   Ref: 11 06/13 Christmas Lights & Cradle –   the Sub Committee reported that the Cradle may be refurbished for
   £300. The licensing of drivers may be done through Mr Ceirios Davies, Three Councillors are prepared to do this.
   A Safety Harness needs to be purchased and six Safety Helmets. Chair of Sub Committee, Cllr A Jones to
   obtain prices for the next meeting. Clerk to contact Nigel Francis CCC whether the Council could get electricity
   supply for Christmas Lights on the bridge from the two Council street lights that are already there. Also
   Councilors were asked if they would be prepared to work a longer day thus reducing the number of days needed
   to get the lights ready, work to be started beginning of November and aim to start the day at 8.30am - this was
   agreed to. 
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